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Meetings
July is Maternal and Child
Health Month

7/12 General Meeting - Nancy
Longacre

7/19 General Meeting - Tony
Barnhardt

7/26 General Meeting - Greg
Dozier

Our Rotary Family

BIRTHDAYS
7/8 Raymond Mesa
7/12 Beverly Mulkey
7/18 Roy Wise
7/25 Frederick Bounds

WEDDING
ANNIVERSARIES
7/3 Frederick Bounds (16)
7/7 Brian Harper (16)
7/10 Lawrence Domenico (31)
7/10 Ken Levy (47)
7/11 William Thiele (28)

Rotary Online
https://dunwoodyrotary.org
https://rotary6900.org/
https://rotary.org/

ROTARY CLUB OF
DUNWOODY

Fridays, 7:15 am
Embassy Suites - Atlanta
Perimeter Center
1030 Crown Pointe Pkwy
Atlanta, GA , GA 30338

Three Top Things to Remember This Week
Reset your GPS for Friday meetings - starting this week we will be at the1.
Embassy Suites, 1030 Crown Point Parkway, Dunwoody.
Next week, think college football and prospective members - Tony2.
Barnhart will give us his annual assessment of what's to come in this year's
college season. Bring a friend - especially one who might like to join our club.
Think fun - check out the baseball game and theater opportunities brought to3.
you by Ken Levy and the Dunwoody Diners in August and September.

This Week's Speaker

Nancy Longacre, Executive Director, Dunwoody
Nature Center

Join us this Friday at the Embassy Suites, our new meeting place, to welcome Nancy
Longacre, Executive Director of the Dunwoody Nature Center.

Nancy joined the Nature Center in August 2021 as the Executive Director. She has a B.A.
in psychology from Rutgers University. Nancy started her career in corporate marketing
before transitioning to nonprofit management. She has held leadership positions at
several non-profits in Metro Atlanta. Nancy loves spending her free time hiking,
traveling, being in nature and enjoying everything Metro Atlanta has to offer with family
and friends.

As most of you know, the Rotary Club of Dunwoody has supported the Dunwoody Nature
Center for many years - most recently under Cathie Brumfield's leadership. Over the
years, we have done clean up, helped save the ferns and native plants, provided camp
scholarships, painted the building and had great opportunities to involve our families in
service and fun! 
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LEADERSHIP

President Louise Barden

Vice President Matthew
Johnson

Treasurer Carter Stout
Secretary Alison Norris

Public Image Mark Galvin

Fun on the Horizon

Dunwoody Diners Invite You to Join in August and
September Adventures

Join your family of Dunwoody:

August 3- Take Me out to the Ballgame: Dinner (ballpark food) and a game
between the Gwinnett Stripers and the Nashville Sounds at Coolray Field in
Lawrenceville. Game time is 6:05 pm, Dinner approximately an hour earlier.
September 14 - Dinner and a Show. The Music Man (76 Trombones, Marian
the Librarian, and Gary, Indiana) at the City Springs Theater at the Sandy
Springs Performing Arts Center.

Contact Ken and Sherry Levy if you are interested in either or both events!

Anchor Place Respite

Float Decorations; Call for Volunteers
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What a great service opportunity - Anchor Place Respite Dunwoody helped us with our
July 4 float! Our friends at Anchor Place filled 32 bags of goodies for walkers to hand
out to children, and constructed and decorated a part of the float and made stars to
jazz up the float banner. Watch for more pictures next week of all who gathered to
support our float and hot dog stand!

If you're a trained Anchor Place volunteer, take a minute to visit Sign Up Genius and
add your name to help on a Monday or Thursday. Mary says it's always good to know
you have people in place!

Sad News

Former Rotarian Mike Shortal Passes Away



Former Dunwoody Rotarian Terence Michael “Mike” Shortal went home to God on June
17, 2024 surrounded by his Family. His Memorial Service will be held at 10:00 am on
July 27, 2024 at Holy Innocents’ Church, 805 Mt Vernon Hwy NW, Atlanta. He will be
buried with full Military Honors at Arlington National Cemetery on a date yet to be
determined. [more]

https://rotarycolumbusga.org/story/8182

